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MASS TIMES 

Sunday 

9.00, 10.30, 12.15 

Saturday Vigil 6.15pm 

Weekdays 

9.30am  

Eve of Holydays 

7.30pm 

Holydays 

9.00, 10.30 & 

7.30pm 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Fr. Bertie O’Mahony, 

P.P. 

(021) 4346940 

 

Fr. Tom Clancy 

(021) 4347616 

Parish Office 

(021) 4344452 

Emergency Number: 

087-251 9940 

God’s  Word   

Readings for Sunday  

20th  January, 2019 

 

First Reading: 

Is 62: 1-5 

  

Psalm:    95 

Second Reading: 

1 Cor 12: 4-11 

Gospel: 

Jn 2: 1-11 

PARISH NOTICES  

13/01/2019  

The Baptism of the Lord 

Bulletin no: 1391 
  

Diocesan Needs: 

The quarterly collection for Diocesan Needs 

will take place at all Masses next weekend, 

19th/20th January, 2019. 

Pastoral Council: 

Meeting  in Parish Centre on Monday, 14th 

January, 2019 at 8.15pm. 

Feasts and Seasons: Music for Liturgical Year: 

Will be presented here in our Diocese on    

Monday 28th January, 2019 from 7.30pm to 

9.30pm in the Parish Centre, Blackrock 

(located behind the Parish Church) by Dr. John 

O’Keeffe, Director of Sacred Music in St.      

Patrick’s College, Maynooth.  The cost to      

attend  is €5. To reserve a place contact the 

Pastoral Development Office  4537474.  

Heart Throbs: 

Next meeting  at Bishopstown Library on    

Monday,14th January, 2019 from 11am to 

1pm. 

Youth 2000 Prayer Meeting: 

Monday 14th January at 7pm in Sacred Heart 

Church, for young people (16-35 years) with 

Adoration followed by tea and a chat.  

REST IN PEACE 
 
We offer our sincere sympathy to the family, 

relatives, friends and  neighbours of Prof.   

Louis Buckley, Wilton Road, who died recently. 
                    IN SYMPATHY 

We offer our sincere sympathy to Mary and 

Carmel Murphy, Wilton Road on the recent 

death of their brother, Dr. Matt Murphy. 

May they rest in peace. 

Enjoy the fun! 
Join our church choir 
Rehearsals resume.. Wednesday,  
9th January 
@www.dennehyscrosschoir.com 

WHERE DOES YOUR MONEY GO? 
 
The primary work of the Holy Spirit Conference of St. Vincent de Paul is weekly visitation to 

needy families who may have a short term financial crisis, health issues, unexpected rent     

increases, educational needs, or other problems.  We spend time with them, offer support, help 

with shopping vouchers and with coal during the winter months. 

 

Special tribute must be paid to our dependable volunteer collectors who brave all kinds of 

weather every month and without whom we couldn’t maintain our monthly collections.  We are 

so grateful to the parishioners at Dennehy’s Cross, St. Joseph’s, Wilton and the Poor Clare    

Convent chapel for their generosity, as well as the Lions Club and the staff and pupils of        

Colaiste an Spioraid Naoimh who donated substantial hampers and vouchers to us at        

Christmas. 

 

We need to increase membership of the Conference and if anyone is interested in joining us, 

please contact our parish clergy or the parish office (021) 4344452, leave a message and we 

will get back to you.  We meet one night a week in the parish centre. 


